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2024.11.20 

Dear Associate Professor Dr. LIU, CAIYUN, 

I am delighted to inform you that the ‘2024 Japan-China Youth Science and Technology Exchange Program 
(Sakura Science Exchange Program)’ (SSP) was successfully approved on 8 November 2024. In this regard, we 
cordially invite you to participate as the Chinese representative and leader of a delegation, which includes Ms. LIU, 
YIJUN, and six other outstanding young students from University of Shanghai for Science and Technology. You are 
invited to join the 7-day SSP Science and Technology Experience Course (Course A) at Nagasaki University from 
January 20 to 26, 2025.  

During the program, participants will have the opportunity to explore cutting-edge Japanese scientific research, 
experience advanced technologies and traditional culture, engage in in-depth exchanges with Japanese youth and 
researchers, and visit notable science and technology landmarks, such as the Nobel Prize Winner Memorial 
Museum. Detailed schedules and hotel information will be shared with you closer to the program dates. Kindly 
provide your proposed flight details to Nagasaki in advance, so that appropriate arrangements can be made for your 
arrival at the airport.The necessary expenses for this SSP activity will be directly covered by the Japan Science and 
Technology Agency (JST), including airfare, transportation, accommodation, meal fees, and other essential costs 
for program-related events in Japan. However, transportation costs within China and accident/medical insurance 
during flights are not included, and there is an upper limit for each expense category. 

Additionally, to strengthen connections among participants, foster an interest in Japanese science and technology, 
and encourage continued exchanges beyond the program, all participants will automatically become members of 
the Sakura Science Club funded by JST. Members will receive regular updates on Japanese science, technology, 
and related educational institutions. The JST will also conduct periodic surveys to improve the program 
continuously. 

Through this initiative, we aim to nurture talented individuals capable of contributing to scientific and 
technological innovation, promoting international talent exchange, deepening ongoing cooperation and exchanges 
between educational and research institutions in China and Japan, enhancing bilateral friendships, and advancing 
collaboration in science and technology. 

We look forward to your active participation along with your students! 

Yours sincerely 

 

Associate Professor WANG YAO 
Graduate School of Integrated Science and Technology 
Nagasaki University 
TEL: +81-095-819-2837 
E-mail: wangy@nagasaki-u.ac.jp  


